
A message from the Executive Head

Nursery - Nicolae
Reception - Brodie
Yr 1 - Freddie T
Yr 2 - Joseph
Yr 3 - Peculiar
Yr 4 - Kristina
Yr 5 - Lacey
Yr 6 - Freddie B

Friday 8th November

Monday 11th Nov
Remembrance Mass in

school - 10am, All
welcome.

Tuesday 12th
November

Odd Sock Day - Anti
Bullying Awareness-

Donations of £1

Monday 2nd Dec
Advent Mass in school -

10am, All welcome.

Wednesday 4th Dec
EYFS - Open Day 9-

10.30
EYFS - Stay and Play

2.15

Wednesday 11th Dec
EYFS &  Yr1 - Nativity
9.30am and 1.30pm -

All welcome

Friday 13th Dec
Christmas Jumper

day- Donations of £1

Wednesday 18th Dec
Yr 2-3 - Nativity

9.30am and 3.45 pm -
All Welcome

We have had a superb week here at St. George's and it is great to see how hard all of
our amazing pupils are working. This week I have observed lots of great Read Write
Inc. teaching where pupils are developing their early reading skills. 
We have a number of sports clubs taking place to really enhance our pupils sporting
activity and ability. We are all really enjoying joining in with Skateboarding lessons led
by East Coast Skate Academy. We have football on a Saturday led by Jamie and his
brilliant coaches from the Football Academy. We also have Brazilian Jiu Jitsu lesson
on a Tuesday morning led by Sam who is a coach from Smoothflo Academy
Scarborough!
So much to celebrate this week - have a lovely weekend!

SSLLEETTNNEEWW TTEERR

Thank you to Nikki at Glamorous Gardens
for her amazing work on our Prayer garden.
The children had a great time planting the
flowers and trees.
We can’t wait to see them in full bloom!

Lord help me bring peace to others. Where there
is hate, help show me love.

Where there is hurt, help me forgive. Where there
is doubt, give me faith. Where there is sadness,

help me bring joy. Amen
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We have had a lot of complaints from our neighbours about
parents parking over their driveways, at drop off and pick up

times.
We understand they are busy times of day however we still

need to be respectful of of local residents.
Also can parents please not park directly outside school on

the yellow lines. Children can not see the road clearly to cross
over, which has caused a lot of near misses recently.

Please keep the car park clear, 
the Car Park is for Staff only. 

Please keep our children safe.

Well done to Year 2 who have achieved the best attendance
this week with a huge 99%. I am very proud of you!

Unfortunately, whole school attendance has dropped to
89.6% for the academic year. Please ensure your child is

attending school as much as possible over the coming weeks,
so we can see this figure increase. Thank you for your support

in this matter

 

Attendance

Health & Safety
Safeguarding

Attendance

N- 94.8%
R- 89.4%

Y1- 91.1%
Y2- 93.8%
Y3- 92.2%
Y4- 78.4%
Y5- 96.9%
Y6- 87.4%

We will be supporting anti-
bullying week in school

next week. Miss Cable will
be speaking with all the

children about how bullying
affects people and how we

can choose to be kind to
each other. We will focus on
how to resolve conflict in a

calm and respectful manner
and who we can speak to if

we are worried about
bullying.

Local News

As part of our continued commitment to build links with the wider community,
and provide sporting opportunities to the pupils at our school, we have teamed up
with Jamie and the team from Scarborough Football Scholarship. We would like to

announce that from this Saturday 9th November we are offering football
coaching, not only to the pupils at our school but also children from the wider

community. If your child would like to attend then please join them at St George’s
School Overdale, Eastfield between 10-11.30am.

Please can you send your
child with a coat

everyday.


